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INTER-FAITH PRAYER SERVICE FOR HOPING PEACE BETWEEN RUSSIA AND 

UKRAINE:

2021-2022

An Interfaith Prayer Service hoping for Peace between Russia and Ukraine was organized by the 

Department of Sociology, the founder of the SXCB Peace Club, on 28th March 2022 at 3:10 PM at 

the College Chapel of the Administrative Building of St Xavier’s College, Burdwan.

The SXCB Peace Club was created by the Department of Sociology of Burdwan College to arrange 

for needful prayers against the inhumanity raging around the world. The purpose of the Interfaith 

Meet was to pray for the native people of Russia and Ukraine, facing the ongoing unrest situation 

between the two nations.   The Meet was led by Rahul R Nokrek, a pursuing student of B. Com 3rd 

year of the college. The meeting was started with an intriguing introduction speech, given by the 

coordinator of the SXCB Peace Club, Mrs. Aratrika Bhattacharya. Followed by the speech, an 

awakening visual representation with powerful messages was represented by the participants. To 

spread the central aim of ‘humanity’ of all religious foundations, scriptures from different religious 

textures were uttered by the participants. A soulful ‘Vajan’ represented by the participants reflected 

the true essence of the benevolence of God Almighty upon humanity. Concerns were also raised by 

the participants through reading out ‘prayers for petitions’ for different sections of the world affected 

by this warfare. The concluding prayer, blessings of our respected Fathers, and the hymn led by the 

Scholastics for peace has successfully drawn an end to this exclusive prayer meet.    






